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13" March 2018
Dear Parents

Dippy the Dinosaur

For information, our Years 3 and 4 pupils will be going on a trip to see Dippy the
Dinosaur at the Dorset County Museum in Dorchester. They will be going on Thursday
22" March.

This trip will be late morning until mid-afternoon so the children will be taking their
lunches with them. If your child has a hot meal ordered for this day we will be asking
Chartwells, our supplier to change any hot lunches to their packed lunch option. These
packed lunches consist of a cheese roll, crudité, cake or cookie, a raisin & sultana fruit
bag and a bottle of water.

Please ensure the children have good walking shoes and waterproof coats on this day as
we will be walking to the Museum.

There is no cost to you for this trip as the PTA has kindly used some of their funds to
cover the cost.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Jo Bourne
Assistant Head Teacher
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